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2023 First-Year Cohort Welcome! 

On 9 February 2023, during four separate events in the UJ Sanlam Auditorium, APK, Prof Lungile Ntsalaze, Executive Dean of 
the College of Business and Economics, and the CBE senior leadership welcomed the 2023 first-year cohort.  Students were 
encouraged to be responsible citizens and students and to grab this next level of intellectual and personal development and 
available resources with both hands. Of highest priority in the CBE are diligence, academic integrity, honesty,  inclusivity, and 
support.   Before closing, staff and students had to take each other's hands and lift the person on both sides' arms as an 
illustration of selflessness, standing together and supporting each other.  The CBE Leader Team wishes all students the best of 
luck for 2023!




